
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

15th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome to the end of the week. 

 

Diary Dates 
Wednesday 20th March: Parents’ Evening (3.30-6.00pm) 

Thursday 28th March: End of Term 4  

Monday 15th April: Start of Term 5 (all pupils return to school) 

Next term: 

Thursday 18th April: Sea Horse Class assembly (9.00am) 

Thursday 25th April: Dolphin Class assembly (9.00am)   

 

Parents’ Evening: Wednesday 20th March 

Please ensure you have made an appointment with your child’s class teacher. Please 

contact the school office if you need any help with this.   

 

Drop-off and Pick-up 

When driving, please be careful with your speed at drop-off and pick-up times. Thank 

you for your support with this.   

 

Dodgeball Team 

Yesterday, we sent two teams full of our finest dodgeballers to compete in the Sussex 

Championships. Unbelievably, both of our teams made it all the way to the final! This 

means we not only retain our crown as Sussex Dodgeball Champions, but we are 

invited to the Regional Finals, where we will compete against all the best teams from 

the south of England! A huge congratulations to all the players – we are incredibly 

proud of you all!  

 

PE kits 

Please make sure PE kits are in school every day.  

 

INSET Days 

Our last INSET day of this academic year will take place on Thursday 11th July. School 

will be closed to all pupils on this day.  
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Please contact the school office if you require any further information. 

 

I hope you enjoy the weekend.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         


